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Cassandra Ray

From: Mike Jensen

Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2018 9:48 AM

To: Cassandra Ray

Subject: RE: Overpayment of 2017 property taxes

The over payments were for real property.  We had a problem with the RDA and how it rolled over during our 

conversion.  Along with this, there were a few other items that caused the real property to be overpaid.  This has been 

corrected and we don’t foresee any further problems. 

 

From: Cassandra Ray [mailto:admin@ntcfd.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 2:45 PM 

To: Mike Jensen <mjensen@tooeleco.org> 

Subject: Overpayment of 2017 property taxes 

 

Hi, 

 

I recieved your notice of the overpayment of the 2017 property taxes.   I will be placing this on the agenda for our board 

meeting next week (April 19th) and hope to have a decision for you shortly as to the disposition.   

 

Are you able to tell me the distribution of the overpayment as far as how much was Real Property Taxes as opposed to 

commercial,  MVA, etc. Usually when we book our taxes we have two categories-Real Property taxes and Other Property 

taxes.  If you have a final settlement balance statement like our normal monthly receipts I could calculate it off of that. 

That way I could let the Board make an informed decision.   

 

Thanks, 

Cassandra Ray 

Assistant Chief  

North Tooele Fire District  

435-882-6730 office 

435-241-0710 cell 
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